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Bruce Shirk will be an instructor at the upcoming Public Contracting Institute's Health Care Contracting course
on June 7-8, 2011 in Washington, D.C. The course will provide a discussion of Federal health care programs and
the various statutory and regulatory authorities applicable to the contracts that support those programs. For
more information, please click here.
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